
	

Good	Afternoon	Everyone,	

This	year	Berry	Buddies	has	a	new	committee	of	volunteers.		Our	first	events	will	be	a	Dress	Down	
Day	(Monday	20th	November)	and	a	Christmas	Carols	and	Coffee	Night	(Friday	1st	December).					

There	is	a	letter	attached	regarding	the	Dress	Down	Day	with	a	copy	being	sent	home	with	every	
student	as	well.	

The	Christmas	Carols	and	Coffee	Night	will	feature	the	School	Choir,	raffle	draw,	Elf	Story	Time,	rock	
painting,	tombolas,	lucky	dip,	hot/cold	drinks	and	mince	pies	etc.		The	event	will	start	at	3.30pm	and	
finish	at	5pm.		A	copy	of	the	poster	is	attached	to	this	email.	

We	are	looking	for	parents/carers/grandparents/friends	that	are	able	to	volunteer	a	little	of	their	
time	to	help	us	with	these	events.		In	particular,	if	you,	or	someone	you	know,	would	like	to	help	
with	the	Elf	Story	Time	(being	an	elf	or	just	loaning	us	an	elf	costume)	we	would	be	very	grateful.		

We	are	also	looking	for	help	on	Monday	the	20th	with	collecting	the	raffle	prizes	in	the	morning	and	
then,	later	in	the	day,	wrapping	them	up	and	labelling	the	tombola	prizes.		Any	help,	even	if	it’s	half	
an	hour,	would	be	really	appreciated.		Our	volunteers	will	be	at	school	from	9am-3.30pm	then	7pm-
9pm.		If	you	are	able	to	help	us	please	can	you	pass	on	your	details	to	the	school	reception	or	email	
berrybuddiescyb@gmail.com		

Thank	you	again	for	your	support,	we	look	forward	to	seeing	you	over	the	Christmas	period.	

Kind	regards,	

Deb	Cripps	

Chairman,	Berry	Buddies	

	


